
 

 14 March 2022 

Dear Parents 

As a result of the rising costs of food and goods we have had no choice but to increase our 

prices in the canteen effective this week. 

We have managed to maintain our price for a main hot meal and dessert and this can still be 

bought for £2.50. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Jo Godbolt 

Business Manager 


